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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Springbank project.  The environmental report prepared by
Alberta Transportation / Stantec is seriously deficient in the area of assessing the impact of the condensate pipelines
that run through the heart of the project area.
Of particular concern for me is the Plains Midstream pipe that goes across our property NE/NW 26-24 4W5 and
continues south through areas proposed to be submerged in a flood event and under the massive berm itself.  The
report lacks details as to how this line will be replaced/moved safely.  In fact, it has almost no detail.  In a recent
open house, I asked the AT representatives for details and they indicated that they have had minimal conversations
with Plains Midstream regarding this pipeline.  How can the public have any confidence that these matters will be
handled safely and environmentally responsibly when 4 years after dreaming up this misguided project, the
proponent has not locked down details of pipeline relocation.
I respectfully request that the matter of pipeline safety and environmental impacts of moving or decommissioning
them be considered in the CEAA review of the proponent’s report.  Further, the costs of dealing with the pipelines in
the project area should be fully and specifically laid out in the report.

Respectfully,

Lee Drewry
Calgary, Alberta
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